From Email send by Cathy Baum on 9/21/15

Attached is the new 2015-2016  Restraint form from PDE which must be completed for every restraint.  This new form should be used effective Monday, 9/21/15, whenever a restraint is required for any special education student.  The Restraint form should be emailed to Mr. Dorsey and carbon copied to me no later than (8) school days after the restraint happened.  The Restraint Parent memo should be signed by the parent and mailed to Cathy Baum as soon as that is completed.  Please leave the box blank to these 2 questions: Date STUDENT injury reported to BSE and Date STAFF injury reported to BSE.  This information will be completed by Cathy Baum.

I have also attached PDE’s Power Point Presentation on restraints, the Restraint Parent memo which needs to be signed by the parent and the restraint timelines document for your information.

Principals, please contact Cathy Baum if you have any questions regarding the documents or the process for completion. Teachers, please consult with your IA and your principal in the event that a restraint was required. 

Thank you,

Cathy Baum

Secretary to the Coordinator of Special Education

West Shore School District

Phone-717-938-9577 x 287 Fax-717-938-2779
